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August 9, 2022 
 
 
 

Special Olympics Georgia 
6046 Financial Drive 
Norcross, GA 30071 
 
 
Attention: The Board of Directors of Special Olympics Georgia 
 
On behalf of the Georgia Department of Education {GaDOE), it is an honor and privilege 
to convey the Department's continued support of Special Olympics Georgia.  As a result 
of this hard work, many citizens have improved their quality of living and opportunities 
for physical and social development through these recreational experiences.  The 
partnership's momentum has increased overtime and should continue to expand with 
expectations and outcomes. 
 
Through these unified sports, the Special Olympics Georgia has been able to increase 
school performance, which will benefit the lives of these young athletes for many years 
to come.  GaDOE commends your passion and commitment to better prepare students 
for Special Olympic events and other public athletic programs offered in local 
communities. 
 
Thank you for your investment in Georgia's future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Wina Low 
State Special Education Director 
 


